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Bahana Sukma Sejahtera Inaugurates Office Renovation by Carrying 

Out CSR Program Free Health Checks  
 

PT Bahana Sukma Sejahtera (BSS), which is a 
business unit of PT Bakrieland Development Tbk 
(Bakrieland) and located in Cijeruk, Bogor, 
inaugurated the renovation of its office on 1 February 
2023, as part of a series of steps to build ecotourism 
in Cijeruk. The inauguration of the office was carried 
out by holding a Corporate Social Responsibility 
(CSR) program in collaboration with the Bakrie 
Amanah Foundation (YBA) in the form of a Free 
Health Checkup for the people of Cipelang Cijeruk 
Village. 

 
The program, which was attended by more than 130 local residents, provided a number of health 
services in the form of general check-ups (blood pressure, doctor consultation, medicine), 
metabolic checks (uric acid, blood sugar, cholesterol) for the elderly, and examinations of pregnant 
women in the form of ultrasounds and consultation, as well as the provision of milk and vitamins. 
Present in the midst of the activity were Mr. Bangun Septa Siswa S.Stp. (Camat of Cijeruk), Mr. 
Handoko N. Soetrisno (Chairman of the CSR Organizing Committee), and all village officials in the 
vicinity. 
 
Representing the residents, Mr. Bangun Septa Siswa S.Stp expressed his gratitude for the free 
medical activities, especially on behalf of the residents of Cipelang Village. He hopes that this 
activity can continue with programs that are synergized with local government programs. One of 
them is achieving the vision and mission of the Bogor Regency Regent as a healthy district. 
 
For Bakrieland, this activity in an implementation of Corporate Sustainability on “It’s About the  
People” pillar, specifically on the development of local communities in the health field. 


